
 

                   

 

Maths: This half term, we will be learning about 

fractions, decimals and percentages. 

Use the links below to access support videos and 

questions. Select the year group, select spring term 

and select the topic. 

 
https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-

resources/maths/home-learning?year=year-6-

new&term=autumn 

 
Able to support your child with amazing free 

resources? Try these work books: 
https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-

resources/maths/free-downloads 

 
Alternatively, watch these incredible teaching videos: 
https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-

resources/maths/maths-with-michael 

 
Alternatively, download the FREE app - one-minute 

maths: 
https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths 

Spellings: Pick 5 each week to practise. 

Children have to know all of these spellings by 

SATs!  

 

Our class text(s): This half term we are 

excited to read a brand new book about a 

group of friends who excitedly meet at the 

local cinema – nicknamed ‘The Black Hole’. 

But as the lights go down, they watch in 

disbelief as a jet-black tidal wave comes 

crashing out of the cinema screen and the 

five friends find themselves swept into an 

epic adventure… 

 

 

 

 

Geography:  

 

This half term we are going to be learning about the Position and significance of the Arctic and 

Antarctic Circle. We will use a range of geographical skills, including map work and looking at 

human and physical geography. By learning about lines of longitude and latitude, we will be 

calculating time zones from across the globe, making comparisons to the UK. 

 

 

Science:  

This half term we will be learning 

about classification. We will learn 

about Carl Linnaeus and how his 

classification system helps us to 

classify any living thing. We will classify 

vertebrates, invertebrates and plants.  
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Important information:  

 

We will be visiting a local home to visit the older 

residents and sing for them near Christmas time!  

 

PSHE: This half term we will be focusing on our Health 

and Wellbeing. We will look at ways to look after our 

mental and physical health. We will look at ways to 

build our resilience and build a toolkit that can draw 

upon whenever we feel we need it.  


